NAB.
COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH COORPORATION REGISTER

71, Penchurch Street, London, E.C 4
30th June, 1955.

Dear Sir,

I shall be glad to receive a reply
to the enquiry contained in my letter of the
24th ultimo respecting the arrangements proposed
to be made for the carrying out of the Screwshaft
Survey of the motorship "RED DIAMOND IV#,

Yours faithfully,
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